
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           19 October 2017 15:28
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from John OCarroll
 
Name: John
Surname: OCarroll

 
 
Message:
I am astonished that Drogheda (Ireland's largest town) has been completely omitted - This is
unacceptable. Drogheda has for too long been ignored. With a population well in excess of 50k -  INCLUDE
IT
 
--
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